
M3 Section-wise Parenting

Section Wise parenting sessions for parents of class M3 was held at Gyan Bharati School, Saket from 17th August 2023

to 23rd August 2023 to foster a stronger home-school partnership and provide valuable guidance on various aspects of

parenting in today’s age.

The key takeaways for all the sessions was:

● Fostering positive Parent-Child Communication and having an open dialogue to ensure children feel valued and

heard.

● Parents were encouraged to engage in quality time with their children, ensuring that the digital age doesn't erode

the quality of familial bonds.

● While a warm parent-child relationship is beneficial, maintaining a certain distance is crucial to ensure that the

discipline, respect, and roles are not blurred

● Zero tolerance to incidents of bullying being reported based on religious / communal / gender contexts

● Common adolescent behavioral patterns (management of all emotions, health personal hygiene habits for home

and school, using differential reinforcements, tips on time & money management etc)

● Parents were also briefed about the Assessment pattern under NEP-2020 to facilitate them to guide their children

in their academic preparations more effectively.

The positive feedback received from parents reflects the success of the session in equipping parents with tools and

knowledge to support their children's growth and well-being. The school administration is considering future sessions to

address additional parenting concerns and further enhance the collaboration between parents and educators.
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